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Dustin Fratto

From: Monica Zoltanski
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2020 1:35 PM
To: Dustin Fratto
Subject: For ACSC Public comment 3/10/20

Please include with the public comment for tonight’s meeting: 
 
 
Constituent Comment 
From Jamie Moore Zayach  
 
 
I am unfortunately unable to attend this meeting but I would like to give you some of my personal input, I moved into 
this neighborhood in 1997, and at that time my son was 9 years old, and at that time we were told that there would be 
changes coming to the center. ... he is now 32, and there has never been a time when I could just drop off my child at 
the rec center for him to go play a game of basketball, to walk around a track, to go for a swim (when it wasn’t the 
middle of the summer), there is virtually nothing for children to do at Alta Canyon, there is not even an outdoor 
basketball standard, not one, the pool could at least have a bubble over it so that it could be used in the winter, there 
could be a basketball court and a full gymnasium, right now you have racquetball courts converted into exercise rooms 
that are really claustrophobic, it’s so outdated it needs to expand.  
 
 
Look at what Cottonwood Heights Recreation Center has done with their rec center compared to Alta Canyon Rec Ctr. 
They have five or six pools, both indoor and out, ice-skating rink, basketball court, running track indoors, skate park, 
tennis courts and everything and they pay about the same amount of money that a local resident at Alta canyon will pay 
but it out the canyon you have a swimming pool that operates for 12 weeks out of the year and the rest of the year that 
building is virtually empty. What a waste of space. They absolutely need to put money into the facility and bring it up to 
speed and have something for the people in this neighborhood, we have been paying for this facility for more than 20 
years and we have gotten virtually nothing out of it. I would highly support any efforts to try to make the center bigger 
and better. 


